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December 13, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Caroline Morrison 
Rotary Club of Naperville After-Dark 
 
Dear Ms. Morisson, 
 
The Naperville Education Foundation would like to thank you for 
your generous donation of $700.00 which was applied towards 
the purchase of Kohl’s $50 gift cards that were given to our 
Junior High, High School, and Transitional in-need students as 
part of our 2017 Holiday Giving Program. In addition, 26 
individuals of Rotary Club of Naperville After-Dark graciously 
donated a total of $1,300 in cash and gifts to the 2017 Holiday 
Giving Program. 
 
The mission of the Naperville Education Foundation is to 
“Encourage creativity, innovation, and excellence in our 
students.” The Foundation is inspired by the potential that is 
inherent in all children to thrive and be enriched by their 
experience in school. 
 
Your support of School District 203 students and the Naperville 
Education Foundation is greatly appreciated. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Wendy L. Goettsch 
Executive Director 
 
 


